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ALERT

Air Compressors Recalled by MAT Industries Due to Electric Shock Hazard

We have been made aware of a recall that has been issued by MAT Industries LLC, of
Long Grove, Ill. for HDX™ and Powermate® brand two-gallon electric air compressors.

Complete details of the recall may be reviewed at the US Consumer Product Safety
Commission website via the following link.

thttp://www.cpsc.gov/en/Recalls/2014/Air-Compressors-Recalled-by-MAT-Industries/

According to the posted recall notice this recall affects 7,000 units sold in Canada.
These units comprise an electric motor driven air compressor and two small ( 1 US
gallon) capacity air tanks (pressure vessels).

The units are being recalled because the terminals of the pressure switch can come into
contact with the motor housing and electrify the air compressors, posing a shock hazard
to consumers. The recall notice raises no concerns regarding the integrity of the
pressure retaining components of these units.

There have been no reported injuries.
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